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  I support SB769, being an Oregon resident for over 55 years and a lifetime hunter, I 

have seen a dramatic decline in big game numbers over the last 20 years. Realizing 

there are many factors involved I do believe predation control is a huge factor in the 

decline.  

 

Sincerely, 

Scott Tiller 


